
 

 

Stewards Notes – 3/30/2022 
 

Next Monthly Meeting – Our next monthly meeting is Tuesday, April 12 at 

1:00 and 3:30 PM – location: UAW 863 Hall at 10708 Reading Rd. 

April Gun Raffles – The gun raffle for this month is for a Henry Lever Action 

Rifle.  The drawing will be at the 3:30 PM April meeting.  Tickets are $10 

each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN.   

 

Unit Shift Change Deadline – If interested, get your unit shift change form in 

by 5 PM -   Friday, April 1 at the Hourly Placement Office.   

 

VPP Rally – The company is holding a Voluntary Protection Program rally on 

Tuesday, April 5 in the 800 Auditorium.  Times: 3rd shift - 5AM to 6 AM; 1st 

shift – 10:30AM to 12:30PM; 2nd shift – 5:30PM to 7:30PM.  Chick-fil-a 

catering and raffles will be included.   

 

Recalled Members – Three IAM members returned on Monday - one 

electrician, one general maintenance, and one mechanical maintenance.   

 

Vaccination Requirement Dropped at Fitness Center – For those interested, 

you may now use the GE Fitness Center without COVID vaccination.   

 

GECAREERS.COM – There is currently a machine repair position on the 

website. 

 

Work Safely! - LIFE IS LOUD and Dosimetry measurements are happening 

now! This is a great chance to see how loud your area or operation are at 

work. With dosimetry they measure your personal exposure and not just an 

area measurement. ATC/Atlas is the contractor doing the area and 

dosimetry testing for GE-EHS. The meter is much smaller and non-intrusive 

than in years past. Call Mitch Johnson if you would like to participate (440-

596-9628). 


